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Friday March 1
st
 2019 

Year 3 School Trip to The Verulamium 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

As part of the children’s learning within our History curriculum, the children will be visiting The 

Verulamium Museum on Friday 3
rd

 May 2019 

Children can explore the Museum galleries to see the artefacts from Roman Verulamium that 

were discovered during excavations just across from the Museum in Verulamium Park. They 

will be able to find out what  people looked like, what their homes were like, what they ate, 

what jobs they did, their religious beliefs and how they spent their spare time. 

They will also get the opportunity to handle the Roman artefacts at the museum and study them in 

more detail.  

 

The children will be required to bring a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. Please bring a second 

snack for the afternoon. Fizzy drinks are not permitted.  All children will be required to wear school 

uniform as normal. Please provide a raincoat in case of rain. 

 

There is a shop and the children will be able to buy items there.  We request that if the children wish 

to buy an item, the children bring no more than £5 in a named purse/envelope.  The children will be 

expected to take responsibility for any money they bring. 

 

The coach will be leaving the school in the morning at 9am. Due to the times of the sessions at the 

museum, we will be returning to school at a later time. We aim to be back at school for 4pm.  

 

In order to cover the cost of the trip, a voluntary contribution of £18.00 is required. 

We would be grateful if you could sign the permission slip below, together with payment. 

Please make cheques payable to ‘Our Lady of Peace Primary School.’ 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Koeberg, Mr Piper and Miss Goodyear 

Year 3 class teachers 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Year 3 School Trip to The Verulamium, Museum Friday 3
rd

 May 2019 

 

Name of Child:___________________________  Class:_________________ 

 I give permission for my child to attend The Verulamium Museum on Friday 3
rd

 May 2019 

 I understand that my child will travel to The Verulamium Museum by coach and return to 

school by coach. 

 I enclose a voluntary contribution of ____________. 

 

Signed:____________________________________Parent/Carer 

 

Disclaimer: If sufficient funds have not been raised, the trip may be cancelled. 
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